DATE:27.06.2019

Dear Parents

Greetings!

Congratulations for choosing Vydehi school of excellence as the environment for your child to learn and grow. Keeping in mind your hopes and aspirations, we would like to invite you for the Parent Teacher Meeting. This is an important occasion for us as parental interaction will allow us to share the child's progress with you. This will also enable us to learn about his/her development at home so you as the parent and we as the mentor, can work together to ensure a balanced growth of the child at the tender age.

We hope for your continued support and co-operation in our efforts to do the best for our dear kids. Kindly reserve your precious time to attend the meeting on 29th June, 2019. (Time slot will be allotted by the class teacher)

We look forward in partnering with you as we focus on your child's academic and social growth. There will be no classes for students and they can accompany their parents for the PTM in school green uniform.

We are looking forward for your feedback and support so that we can reach your queries to our very best.

For further queries kindly write us: coordinator.primary@vydehischool.com

Regards Dhvani Vinod

Coordinator Primary
Vydehi School of Excellence, Whitefield